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Greetings Sir Knights,                             29 August 2020 
 

I hope this finds all of you well and safe. 
 

I want to share our concerns for all those affected by Hurricane Laura. 
 

Right now, everyone is recovering their homes, families, and businesses 
and that is the proper focus. 
 

As Masons, we know that we will all pitch in to help any Brother in need 
and any Lodge in need as a result of the hurricane. 
 

What we can do as Sir Knights is to help our fellow Knights and 
Commanderies alleviate any needs they suffered because of the 
hurricane. 
 

So, in the next weeks, when time allows us to look beyond our family 
needs to help others and to check up on our Asylums, I am asking each 
Eminent Commander to let me know several things. 
 

Do you or any of your Knights need any help and, if so, what would be of 
greatest help? 
 

Did your Asylum or Ritual props, costumes, furnishings suffer any damage 
and, if so, what specifically would help you recover? 
 

For those Commanderies who did not suffer any losses, please let me 
know if you have extra props, costumes, and furnishings that you could 
give to those in need? 
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  Grand Commanders Message 
 
   Have you found Joy in your life? 
 

   Has your life brought Joy to others? 
 

    Two simple questions, but also, two questions upon which each Sir 
Knight should reflect daily! When viewed separately, the first question 
might seem “Selfish, Arrogant, Uncaring”, but it also makes us consider 
our personal view of life in general. The second question makes us truly 
consider how our life has impacted those around us. I personally find 
that each, begs a third question, one that each Sir Knight should ask 
himself, and the answer to which he should live by. 
 

    How do I want to live my life, for myself or for others? 
 

    You see both questions work in harmony, you cannot answer either 
without considering the other. As Knights Templar’s we should find  
great Joy in helping those around us, and in so doing, we could answer 
the other without hesitation. I challenge each of you to make this a part 
of your daily devotions, to bring Joy to others, and let us show Templary 
for what it truly is. 
 

 

And remember Sir Knights,  
 

          “Not unto us, O Lord, not unto us, but unto Thy name give Glory” 
 
 

With Faith & Humility,  
 

Rory Bozeman, 
   

RE Grand Commander of the Grand Commandery of the state of 
Louisiana  

 
 

 
 

“Chivalry, Christianity, Templary - A Way of Life” 
 

“Every Christian Mason should be a Knight Templar” 
 
 

  

  18                                                                                                                                           october, 2020 
            louisiana supplement                                                                                                                          19   

mailto:RichardRLJ@aol.com

